
From: Nicole Magee  

Date: March 13, 2025 at 12:17:24 PM CDT 

To:  

Subject: Hank 

 To whom it may concern,  

 

I am writing this letter to confirm that Hank, Nathans dog, has never shown any signs of 

aggression toward my children or anyone else. He has always been a gentle and well-behaved 

towards my family. 

My children aged 5 and 6 regularly play with Hank and have for many years, and he interacts 

with them in a calm and friendly manner. I have never had any concerns about their safety 

around him. He is calm, patient, and my children enjoy being in Hanks company. 

I feel completely at ease having Hank around my kids, and I trust him fully. I have never 

witnessed any behaviour that would make me question his temperament. 

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Magee 

 

 




